
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commission 

SUBJECT: Discussion on allowing private communities with private roads to add traffic 
calming measures without producing a full traffic study. – Commissioner 
Katzman 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Katzman requests a Commission discussion regarding private communities being 
able to add traffic calming measures without a full traffic study. 
 
BACKGROUND OF ITEM: 
The private communities would still have to have an engineer certify that stormwater drainage 
will not be negatively impacted, and BSO Fire certify that emergency vehicles will be able to 
efficiently drive to emergencies. 
 
 
STRATEGIC PLAN: 
This item supports Priority #2 Public Safety. It will make our neighborhoods safer from speeding 
vehicles, which have become a threat to our community.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 


